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Reporting Period 
 
 This progress report covers the period from December 2009 to 
February 2010. 
 
Meeting(s) held and the Major Outcome, Findings and 
Recommendations 
 
10th Task Group Meeting – 9 December 2009 
 
2. The Task Group discussed the following – 
 

(a) Development of Sites 1 and 2 in the New Central 
Harbourfront 

Representatives from the Development Bureau and the Planning 
Department briefed Members on the background of Sites 1 and 2 
in the new Central harbourfront and the proposed development of 
a civic node and mixed-use precinct through Public-Private 
Partnership (PPP).  Members generally supported the approach 
proposed by the Administration and highlighted issues such as 
accessibility and the need for adequate transport facilities.  
Members also advised that the design and planning briefs of the 
development should avoid being too prescriptive. 
 

(b) Recommendation Report on Management Model for the 
Harbourfront 

The Secretary of TGMMH presented the revised draft report.  
Members were invited to submit any final comments to the 
Secretariat on or before 23 December 2009.  A final draft report 
was circulated to Members on 20 January 2010 and the report 
endorsed by TGMMH was issued to HEC members on 27 
January 2010 for discussion at its final meeting on 18 February 
2010. 
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